TECHNICAL-VOCATIONAL HIGH SCHOOL

1555 Wall St. Winnipeg, Manitoba R3E 2S2
Telephone 204-786-1401 Fax 204-774-8375
Email: tecvoc@wsd1.org

Dear Parent/Guardian

Tec-Voc continues to follow the recommended protocols as determined by Manitoba Education and the
Winnipeg School Division. Manitoba Health mandates that we communicate cases of COVID19 that
have been determined through contact tracing to be connected to Tec-Voc High School. As a result, we
have been open in communicating any COVID19 cases to-date and will continue to do so. The safety
protocols implemented in our school are comprehensive and meet the guidelines outlined by MB Health
and the Winnipeg School Division.

Regretfully, teaching staff are not in a position to provide students “work from home assignments” as
we must tend to teaching classes that are in session at school. We strongly encourage all students to
attend school on their assigned days. Should you deem it necessary for your child to not attend school,
the following options are open to you:

1) Register for homeschooling with Manitoba Education.

2) The Winnipeg School Division has a virtual school for students who provide a doctor’s note for
Covid-19 related issues. We can facilitate registrations in that program. (Course offerings are
limited to core courses and Tec-Voc will not support home learning in options or vocational
courses).

3) Explore private school options.

We are empathetic to concerns related to Covid-19 in our community and unfortunately, we understand
that our recent cases of COVID19 may not be last we have at Tec-Voc. We will continue to keep our
building safe for students and staff by wearing personal protective equipment (PPE) such as masks,
following strict hand sanitizing and disinfection protocols and maintaining appropriate social distancing.
We expect all students to attend regularly.

Sincerely,
Dennis Mogg Michelle Sacco Adam Dyck
Principal Vice Principal Vice Principal
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